
 

 

Cashier’s Office Revised Opening Hours  
Effective 29 April 2021. 

 

Dear Students, 

Effective 29 April 2021 (Thursday), our Cashier’s Office opening hours will be 
revised to the limited hours as follows until further notice: 

1. Tuesday (10am to 12pm)  

2. Thursday (10am to 12pm) 

If you wish to visit Cashier Office during this time, please e-mail to 
finance@curtin.edu.my to make an appointment in advance.  Please note that 
you will need an approval to enter campus, please visit our website: 
https://www.curtin.edu.my/coronavirus/faq/ for more details. 

If you need our assistance at any time, feel free to drop us an email at 
finance@curtin.edu.my. 

To make payment , please pay at Curtin ePay https://payments.curtin.edu.my. 
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